
  



  

 



  

 

 
 



  



  

 

 

 



  

 

 
 



  

 

 
 



  

 

 
 



  

 



  

CCEP refers to the transcript of CCEP’s analyst presentation dated 25 October 2020  with respect to 

CCEP’s proposed  acquisition of Coca-Cola Amatil. That transcript included a statement that “the 
transaction…represents a very full, fair and final price for the public shareholders of Amatil”. CCEP 
wishes to clarify this statement for Australian law purposes. CCEP reiterates its view that it believes 
the value of its offer is full and fair. CCEP has no present intention of changing the terms of its offer 
nor does it see any reason to do so in the future, but it does of course reserve the right to do 
so. CCEP has commenced its confirmatory due diligence on Coca-Cola Amatil and discussions with 
Coca-Cola Amatil with respect to a binding scheme implementation deed are underway, which will set 
out more detailed terms for the implementation of the transaction. Further updates to the market will 
be provided in due course 

 



  

 
 



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  

 



  



  



  



  



  

 



  


